
 
 
 

 

 
To: All Interested Firms 
 
From: James Lynn Raynor, PE 
 
RE: City of Greenville Engineering On-Call Services RFQ 
 Addendum #1 
 
Date: June 15, 2021 
 
 
The following items clarify, add to, or otherwise change and supersede information previously provided in the 
original RFQ for the above-referenced project. As such, said items shall be considered part of the RFQ and receipt 
of this addendum shall be acknowledged appropriately in the proposal.  Please review the following items carefully 
and adjust your proposal accordingly.  
 

1. Under Section I, Overview and Purpose, the third paragraph is revised as follows: 
“Proposals may be submitted from a single prime consultant or a team.  Regardless of whether a 
single prime consultant or a team of firms submits, the prime consultant shall be located within 30 
miles of the Greenville city limits.  If a team of firms submits, it is strongly encouraged, but not 
required, that subconsultants also be located within the same 30 mile limit when appropriate 
expertise is available in the area.” 

 
 


